

Mr. Børge Brende President and CEO World Economic Forum contact@weforum.org Your Ref: 23.04.2025

Our Ref: 27.06.2025

No 2-7/25-3775-2

Dear Mr. Brende,

Thank you very much for your kind invitation to join the *Leaders for European Growth and Competitiveness* community and to attend its inaugural meeting in Brussels on 30 June and 1 July 2025. I truly appreciate the opportunity to be considered for such a significant initiative led by the World Economic Forum.

It is with sincere regret I must inform you that I will be unable to attend the inaugural meeting on this occasion due to prior and immovable commitments.

I remain fully supportive of the community's efforts to strengthen Europe's competitiveness and strategic resilience, and I would be pleased to contribute to its work in the future.

With respectful regards and best wishes for a productive and inspiring meeting,

Liisa-Ly Pakosta

Minister of Justice and Digital Affairs

Republic of Estonia

Kerstin Vaikmaa +372 58174356 kerstin.vaikmaa@justdigi.ee